Board News



3

Letter from The Pilchuck Treasure Hunting Club President

Dear Members:

I hope this letter finds you all well and Covid-19 free. My entire family so far has been free of the virus.

I had no idea this lockdown would last so long with no end in sight.

King and Snohomish counties remain in Phase 2 Covid-19 lockdown. This phase in the lockdown does not allow for gatherings of large groups of people. I believe once the counties enter Phase 3, we should be able to hold club hunts and other large outdoor gatherings; but for now, no hunts are scheduled.

The space we are using use for our monthly meeting is owned by the Everett Fire Department and it will be up to them as to when we can use their meeting room again.

On the financial front, the club continues to be strong. Ray Desy, our treasurer, has provided a financial report for this newsletter.

Now that the rains have come and the ground softened up, I encourage everyone to go out and find some treasure.

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding club activities or business you can contact me at nwcactus1@frontier.com, or feel free to call: (206) 719-3557.

Sincerely,

David Label President Pilchuck Treasure Hunting Club, Treasurer's Report for period January 1, 2020 through October 30, 2020

Pilchuck Treasure Hunting Club Members:

As 2020 comes to a close I figured that it was time to provide our members with an update of the Club's finances. Of course, this year has been extraordinarily unusual due to the impact of the Coronavirus pandemic. We had only three monthly meetings and two Second Saturday Hunts before they were put on an extended hold until it is once again safe to resume them. As a result the inflow of funds has come primarily from PTHC membership dues and from raffle ticket sales at the limited club meetings. The outflow of funds has been from raffle awards at the meetings, Second Saturday attendee awards, and normal operating expenses, which are primarily club liability insurance and the Secretary of State filing fee.

At this time the Pilchuck Treasure Hunting Club has more than adequate funds in the club's checking account and petty cash to maintain the current level of operating expenses, without any further income, until such time that we resume our regular monthly meetings and activities. Hopefully, that won't be too far in the future.

As always our club financial records are openly available for review by our active members. If you would like a detailed summary that includes account balances and listings of income and expenses, please email your request to me at raymond4982@gmail.com.

Thank you to all our members for your continued support and understanding during this most unusual year. Happy and safe treasure hunting!

Ray Desy PTHC Treasurer